From:
To: Slaney, Marlee

Subject: RE: Email - Communication - Murray McLellan - Upcoming Tax Hike - CK 1700-1

Date: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 2:11:24 PM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Thanks, Marlee!
My address is:
Murray McLellan
Chan Cres.
Saskatoon, SK S7K

Murray McLellan Grace Fellowship

On November 22, 2023 at 2:06:26 PM, Slaney, Marlee (marlee.slaney@saskatoon.ca) wrote:

Hello Murray,

Thank you for your email.

It is City Council's policy that in order for a communication to be seen by City Council, the communication **must include the address** of the writer. We have your email address and require your mailing address as well. Please provide the information at your earliest convenience, and your email will then be processed.

Marlee Slaney | tel 306.975.3240

City Clerk's Office City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis

Pronouns: she/her/hers www.saskatoon.ca

If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.

From: Murray McLellan

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 6:35 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Murray McLellan - Upcoming Tax Hike - CK 1700-1

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear Mayor Clark and Council members,

I am writing to express my concern regarding the propose tax hike with the budget discussions coming up. As a member of a couple of non-profits who rent space in the city, the proposed hike will greatly hinder us, as the increased taxation will be passed on to us who rent to cover the new higher costs.

I am grateful the work has been done to reduce the original higher tax hike. For that I am thankful. However, this still does not go far enough. I am thankful for our landlords who are doing what they can to keep our rent as low as possible, but I know they are having a challenge to make ends meet. There are so many areas where our city could reduce spending, rather than increase taxation. This would go a long ways to keeping our city as the city that shines and a city that will draw people and businesses to call Saskatoon home.

At a time like this, many things that are indeed very good, but not essential, need to be looked at for cost cutting measures. The alternative is businesses shutting down or moving out of the city - and for non-profits that I serve with - that ripple effect goes on to us. Please consider cost cutting measures for the good of the city as a whole.

Respectfully submitted,

Murray McLellan Grace Fellowship